City of Aliceville Summer/Fall 2023 Newsletter



Mayor Terrence E. Windham

Mayor & Aliceville Residents Roll to **Montgomery For Healthcare**

The City of Aliceville residents hit the road to advocate for the hospital to reopen. We spoke with our representatives and showed in strong numbers with others across the county. We are looking for the state legislature to provide funds to help re-open in the coming session in January 2024. A special thanks goes out to all who participated!





New Businesses in Healthcare call Aliceville Home!!!

Recently we have had two health related facilities open in Aliceville. Davis Dental opened its doors to the public to provide quality dental care. Upon being sworn in office I recruited additional heath care options for Aliceville. Whatley Health Clinic opened to help fill some of the gap left by our hospital closing. They look forward to serving you whenever you need them.

Stop Gun Violence, Be A Mentor, **Volunteer for a Board**

Recently we have experienced rare gun violence in our community. I want to encourage everyone to think before you act to both young and old. If you are interested in being a mentor to the youth please reach out to our offices. Additionally, from time to time the city has board vacancies to fill. We welcome you to apply and be a part of our team!

Save the Date!

- Trunk or Treat & Haunted House Oct. 31
- Christmas Parade Dec. 5
- Dogwood Festival May 4, 2024



Sign-Up for Aliceville Text Alerts

